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So, you might have been wondering…hmmm, what’s going on with the 2025 
TPWB Family Reunion?  Well, the party is still on!  Are you booked?  

 

Also, as a reminder, our Cruise dates are June 14, 2025 
– June 19, 2025. It’s an exciting itinerary: 

 

If you haven’t booked yet, there is still time.  We kept the Group booking open for 
all comers. It’s time to make your reservations and get ready for sun and fun at 
sea!  Here’s what you need to know: Just $50.00 holds your cabin and rate.  Call 
today! 

Group Booking # S7N0W2 
Carnival Sunrise 
Phone: (800) 210-9444 
Contact: Karen Buford 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Passports will NOT be needed! That’s right! For this trip your valid State 
ID/Drivers’s License is good enough.  So now, there isn’t anything to worry 
about. Just book your cabin ($50.00 still holds it), pack your bags and get ready 
to relax and enjoy this time with your TPWB Family! 
  

But wait!  There’s more… 

• As we will be leaving from the beautiful Port of Miami, there is so much to 
do if you arrive early enough.  We are planning a Meet & Greet the night 
before, but you must let us know if you are coming.  Email anyone on the 
Los Angeles Chapter Planning Committee and we will make sure to save 
your spot. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And finally… 

The TPWB Family website is up and running!  Go to TPWB.ORG 
to see some of our history, past events and important updates as we get closer 
to our reunion.  
 
Your chapter President has been meeting with the Planning Committee and has 
more specific information should you have questions.  

 
 
 
 
 

https://tpwb.org/


Now it goes without saying, but here it is anyway…This event is about FAMILY! 
Not Politics. 
Not Personal Feelings. 
Not Lifestyles. 
Not anything but blood. This is our time to come together and get to know each 
other better. Show the world what true family heritage looks like.   
 
FAMILY. Pure. Simple. Love. 
 
On behalf of the Los Angeles Chapter Planning Committee, I hope everyone is 
super excited and ready to continue building this family’s legacy.  God Bless and 
please stay safe! 

 
 
Dominique Brown 
Communications Director, TPWB Family Reunion 2025 
1ddbrown@charter.net 
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